
 

 

NOVEMBER 2023 

LAWLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
PLANTING THE SEEDS, GROWING THE FUTURE 

 
Welcome back to the second half of the Autumn term, it 
looks like it’s going to be a busy run up to Christmas. We 
will shortly be releasing tickets for all the Christmas      
performances, these will be available through ParentPay.      
Further information will be sent via email.  
 
Year 4 had a wonderful time on Wednesday learning all 
about the Egyptians—we were thoroughly impressed with 
the  costumes and how well the children engaged with the 
lessons. This is something that we are keen to do in other 
year groups as well, to help bring the learning to life. 
 

 

DATE EVENT 

17th Nov Children in Need—non-uniform day.  

21st Nov Y2 Cinema Trip  

22nd Nov EYFS Cinema Trip 

22nd Nov Y6 Cinema Trip 

23rd Nov Y1 Cinema Trip 

23rd Nov Y5 Cinema Trip 

1st Dec Non-uniform day—PTFA donation 

6th Dec  Y6 John Muir—Ercall 

8th Dec Y6 Wreath Making—parent session 
1.45pm 

11th Dec PTFA Raffle 

13th Dec Christmas Jumper Day 

13th Dec Christmas Dinner Day 

14th Dec Y1 & Y2 Christmas Production 

9.30—10.30 & 13.45—14.45 

14th Dec EYFS PJ Party 4.30—6.00 

18th Dec Y3 & Y4 Christmas Production 

9.30—10.30 & 1.45—2.45 

19th Dec EYFS Nativity Production 

9.30—10.30 & 13.45—14.45 

19th Dec Y5 Carol Concert St John’s 

Church. 6pm 

20th Dec Rocksteady Concerts 

10am—all bands apart from y3 

2pm—y3 bands 

22nd Dec Break up for Christmas 

8th Jan PD Day—return 9th Jan  

Dates for the Diary 

 Coats and Lost Property 

Please could you ensure that your child comes to school 
with a warm coat. The weather is getting much colder but 
we will continue to go outside at breaktime and lunchtime 
where possible. All items should be clearly marked with 
your child’s name. There are a lot of coats, jumpers and 
cardigans in lost property, all unnamed. There is a table 
outside main reception full of these items—please come 
and take a look and see if you recognise anything. 

 

Pick up Time 

If someone else is picking your child up 
please could you let the school office know. 
We are unable to let a child go with another 
adult if a  message has not been received. 

Parking 

Please can we ask that parents do not use the staff car 
park. This includes dropping off and collecting from Break-
fast and Afterschool Club. There have been a number of 
near misses and our main priority is making sure that our 
children, parents and staff are kept safe. 

PTFA News 

Christmas card proofs will be sent home with your child 
tonight - parents will need to place orders directly with the 
company.  The company will set a deadline for orders to 
be returned, this is not set by the PTFA. 
  
Look out for raffle tickets coming home with children soon 
- please support the PTFA in buying these tickets if you 
can, additional tickets can be obtained from the school 
office. 
  
This year our Christmas raffle is going to be bit differ-
ent...the PTFA is running Rudolph's Rainbow Raffle. The 
top prize will be a £100 supermarket voucher, 2nd prize is 
a luxury Christmas hamper and the other prizes are a 
number of themed coloured hampers made up of a variety 
of gifts. 
  
On Friday 1st December, there will be a non-uniform day. 
We request that children bring in a item linked to the col-
our assigned to their year group - please see the poster 
that provides more information and some examples of 
suitable  donations. 
Thank you 



 

 


